St. Joseph's Catholic College

Summary of the Governors meeting 12 December 2016

The Governors received a financial management report which detailed the current positions for restricted, unrestricted and subsidiary funding. The variances were explained and it is currently planned that the full year forecast remains unchanged

A report from the AGM was received.

The safeguarding audit was received. Actions to be taken following this were agreed.

The pastoral team was changed in September 2016 and a review of how well this team is working was received.

The Raise on line report was received. The positive and negatives in the report were examined. There is a focus in the current year on the performance and absence of disadvantaged students.

Reports from the Strategic governance and 6th form working groups were received.

The terms of reference for the governing body and way of working was reviewed. The safeguarding policy, first aid policy and procedure, students with medical needs policy and abusive behaviour policy were approved. The governing body asked for a few changes to the draft data protection policy and privacy notices.

